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Steve Woody has resided in Kingsport his entire life. In 1984, he graduated from Sullivan North 
High School. He was active in the United States Army Reserves until his retirement. He worked 
for Evergreen Garden Center in Kingsport from 1985 to 1992. In the fall of 1992, Steve began 
his career with the Tennessee Division of Forestry. In years past, Steve has served on the 
Kingsport Tree Advisory Board.  
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